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The Hydrocarbon Pollution Remediation Project (HYPREP) wishes to issue the following additional information/clarification to its earlier
advertisement published in The Guardian, Daily Trust, Ogoni Star&The Tide of Friday 30th March 2018; The Economist of Saturday 31st
March 2018; and the Federal Tenders Journal of Monday 2nd April 2018, entitled “Invitation for Prequalification of Contractors for
Remediation of Hydrocarbon Impacted Sites in Ogoniland, Nigeria”:
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